Monday Message #22

Hello All, 
I have good news and sad news. 
Sad News:   The 2021 Summer conference of the Pacific Northwest Shrine Association (PNSA) has been canceled by the PNSA Leadership team and the host Temple. 
GOOD NEWS:   We now are in a position to fully support hosting Jesse Little, the Shriners International Race Car Driver at a race at Stateline Speedway on July 31, 2021.   This event will be a charitable fundraiser and awareness raiser! 
So PLEASE, mark your calendars to be at the Stateline Speedway in Post Falls on July 31, 2021.  Race information will be published as soon as it becomes available.  We need to have a very strong representation at this event! 
Also: A Message from our Marshall, Maurice Simmons: 
4th of July Parade in Sandpoint, ID. We have decided to put the Carousel in the Parade like years past. Any who can make it would be welcomed! As well as any other carts, floats and etc.. After the Parade we will have our traditional Picnic at Maurice and Sheri's with the Ralphe-Q flame broiling burger and dogs! 
 
Thank you! 
Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 


